
From: Mark McArthur-Christie  
Sent: 17 March 2017 18:11 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Gravel extraction and Bampton 
 
Hello Peter, 
 
I’ve heard that OCC is being lobbied by a gravel extraction group to include Bampton 
and Clanfield in gravel extraction.  Apart from making a hell of a mess of some 
stunning countryside, the road network through Bampton (very narrow, lots of parked 
cars and pedestrians) wouldn’t support a number of HGVs carrying gravel through 
the villages.  Not only that, but with 300+ new houses in the village, the last thing we 
need is more traffic. 
 
With all best wishes, 
 
Mark 
 
Mark McArthur-Christie 
 


